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Paul Soptick opened the meeting at 4:00pm 

Reed Partridge gave a power point presentation on Bias-Based Policing Policy and Annual Reporting 

Audit Police Department. 
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Chief Zeigler said that he would cut the training to an hour for presentation to the LEAB September 

meeting. 

 

 

 



Sheriff Ash talked about not getting enough qualified applicants for all the positions the department 

has to fill. 

5 persons applied in June: 3 showed up and 2 others will test in August. 

The Sheriff’s department is looking for more applicants and are recruiting outside of WYCO thru 

social media. That has not yet increased applications significantly. They are holding fast to wanting 

the diversity of the applicants to reflect KCK. 

The last time they had a “full” class was October 2016 with 10 applicants. 

In late spring they had to farm out approx. 20 inmates per day because of lack of deputies. 

Most of the female inmates were because of prostitution or drug issues. 

The July 4th activity from June 29th to July 8th resulted in 1800 park checks by his deputies. 

Sheriff Ash talked about the deputy in offender registration that pocketed some receipts from 

offenders and, seizing his computer for a forensic audit, which resulted in the deputy’s termination. 

 

Chief Zeigler announced the opening of the new south patrol building with the ribbon cutting on July 

10th. Everyone is invited. He also invited the LEAB to have their August meeting at the south patrol 

building. All in attendance agreed. 

Chief Zeigler talked about the pursuit that ended at 62nd and Lathrop with 4 youth dying and the driver 

carjacking another vehicle and getting away..  He also talked about the wreck at 18th & Pacific 

resulting in the PD seizing guns and drugs from the vehicles. 

Chief Zeigler discussed the ACT program that was in place in the ACT zone (7th street on the east to 

18th street on the west, and Pacific Ave on the South to Grandview Blvd on the north. The program 

was started on June 1 and the PD will release the data in December when the numbers will tell a 

accurate story. He said that they have been able to seize guns and drugs from the car stops in the 

ACT zone. 

Chief Zeigler talked about the body camera program that will be presented to the commission the 

17th, 5th floor City Hall at 5:00pm. He said the officers wanted the cameras as well as the FOP. 

 

We adjourned at 4:55pm. 
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